MATRIMAA 2

Organized by George Telegraph Film and
Television Institute, this event celebrates
mothers from different walks of life.

At this event, RCCSC presented a cheque of Rs
5,000 as a token gift to Ms. Rina Dutta who has
overcome several personal challenges and
displayed undaunted spirit and courage. We are
thankful to Rtn. Anuradha Chatterjee and Rtn.
Sanjit Chatterjee who had donated Rs 5,000 for
this cause.

In one of our future Club Programs, we wish to
invite Ms. Rina Dutta to our Club so that our
members get an opportunity to listen to her tale
which I'm sure will act as a source of inspiration
for many of us.

Many thanks to our Club Secretary Rtn. Tuhinaa
for making RCCSC a part of this event.

DISTRICT EVENT
ANNOUNCEMENTS

The following are the District Events Announced
during the Month.
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TAAL KUTIR CONVENTION CENTRE

SAVE THE DATI

6TH & 7TH JAN , 2024

ROTARY CLUB
OFRCALCUTTA
SOUTH CITY

RUNNER FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER 2023
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SATURDAY
18 NOVEMBER 2023

6.00 PM onwards

PIRATE BAY

NICCO PARKS & RESORTS LTD.
Jheel Meel, Sector IV,

Salt Lake City,

Kolkata 700 106.

Registration Charge: 1600/-

RMB CQN N ECT 2 23 R
Annual Business Conference of

RMB KOLKATA
6th Edition

~ Chief Guest . :éu_esa Honour'

Rtn. Sachin Gururaj Rtn. Hiralal Yadav

Chair District Governor
Rotary Means Business RID 3291
Business Networking LIMITED SEATS
Keynote Sessions PRIOR REGISTRATION
MANDATORY

Entertainment
For further details contact

© Sightseeing 90076 40002 / 9830115111
Awards KOLKATA @THE GOLDEN PARK
. { The City of Joy On 7™ & 8" December
Chapter President
ey | A | SR
Rtn Nilu Kedia e lurd of Tagore | On 9™ &10™ December
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All the above projects were pos
the continuous support of our mem
wishers. We sincerely Thank them for the

Our heartfelt thanks to

Rtn. Anuradha Chatterjee, Rtn.Sanjit Chatterjee
for their Constant Support.

We also would like to thank our members who have
paid their SAD for the 1st half year of RY 2023-24
and would like to iterate that we have already
received SAD from 32 members as on date.

We would earnestly request the members who are
yet to pay their 1%t half yearly SAD for RY 2023-24
to pay the dues at the earliest.

CREATE HOPE
in the WORLD



